
NOTICE TO THE OFFICIAL BOARD: 

There will be a meeting Saturday 

night, July 9th, at the Church 

at 7:00, to meet Pastoral Candi-

date, REv. Lloyd Christiansen 

who has a very fine work in New 

Jersey. Bro. Christiansen will 

then speak on the 10th. (He 

was recommended from Springfield 

and has sent in a resume). 

Ruth C. Muir 
Church Clerk 


